Google Groups

1 Joy Place; re: Public Hearing 9/26/2017

Bill Stauffer <bstauffer@eco-story.com>

Sep 18, 2017 3:51 PM

Posted in group: Planning Board

Dear Portland Planning Board: As I have in the past I am strongly opposing approval for this plan because of the inadequate ration of parking spots to units proposed for construction. Four parking spaces for 12 units is insufficient and against current codes. We now have parking space issues throughout the peninsula and approval of plans like this only exacerbate the problem. Thank you,

Bill Stauffer

PH: (207) 699-5727 x11

FX: (207) 699-2321

Storrey Property Management, LLC

151 Newbury Street Portland, ME 04101

USA

This message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. Should you receive this message in error please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.